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tpark1@verizon.net

From: DRT Parts <sales@drtparts.com>
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 8:45 AM
To: Thomas Park Park
Subject: Update on 2nd Gen Dashes: Production and Timeline

  
 

Good Morning,  
I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to provide you with the latest update on our 
2nd generation dashes. 

1. Current Stage: The mold for our 2nd gen dashes is now in the polishing phase. 
This stage is expected to take approximately 3 weeks. 

2. Upcoming Steps: Once polishing is complete, the mold will be textured. Following 
that, it will be mounted in the 2500-ton press which will be responsible for its 
operation. 

3. Test Date: We remain on schedule for the first test on August 12th. After the initial 
test, we anticipate a short period where we'll await receipt of a few samples. These 
will be used for testing, installation, and other requisite checks. 

4. Order & Shipping: Should all go well with our testing phase, we will place an order 
for the first batch of 500 parts. If the process proceeds without hitches, our target 
shipping date is the end of September. 

5. Design Features: Please take a moment to review picture 2 in the attached files. 
In it, you'll notice our unique part numbers which will be molded into each part. In 
addition, our logo will be prominently positioned next to the part number. 

I genuinely appreciate your patience during this process. I understand the anticipation and 
the challenges that come with delays. Please know we are working diligently to ensure 
quality and speed. 
Thank you for your continuous support and dedication. 
Warm regards, 
Ben - Owner of DRT Parts 
 

  

 
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

No longer want to receive these emails? Unsubscribe. 
DRT Parts 11350 S Bridge St Gold River, CA 95670 

 
 
       

 


